
Due to large consignments of material  for our auctions we need to 

create SPACE, both physical for storage and lot numbers for future 

auctions. To this end we will hold a direct sale of many of the unsold lots 

from our June sale at reduced prices plus some new material yet to be 

offered. Sale includes our normal range with singles,  bulk lots and 

accumulations.

A listing of items available from the June auction with reduced pricings 

will be available on the SAPC website from August 4th, or you can 

request a copy by emailing to  saphilhouse21@gmail.com.

Come along and pick up a bargain or two. First in best dressed for 

purchases and payment by cash or credit card (+2.5%). 

SAPC DIRECT SALE DAY

Sunday 31st August, 1pm - 4pm.

WHERE - SAPHIL House,

22 Gray Court,

Adelaide


